

**CCB: Meeting 06/10/2021 via zoom**

**Opened: 7:01pm By Tony**

**Present: All other committee members**

**Apologies: Brendon (Who joined audio only mid meeting)**

	<b><u>Discussion</u></b>	<b><u>Outcome</u></b>
<b><u>2: Previous minutes of Committee Meeting held via zoom 1/09/2021 read.</u></b>		Moved: Kris Seconded: Rebecca Minutes accepted
<b><u>3: Business Arising from Minutes</u></b>	No arising business from previous minutes.	
<b><u>4: Correspondence in:</u></b>	Letter from Lions club regarding Australia Day parade 202, it is currently on hold pending council approval.  Letter from KS auditing tabled and discussed at length regarding 2020 audit.	





Meeting was closed by Tony at 8:31pm  
out by Brendon

Minutes were prepared by Murray and typed and sent

## **Director of Music Report October Meeting 2021**

Hopefully, this will be the last time we have to meet as a committee via online gatherings, unfortunately we will still be rehearsing online for some weeks yet.

Our online rehearsals have been well attended and have provided much needed contact between members as well as some entertaining challenges being provided by a number of people.

I am aiming for a resumption of some form of physical gathering of band members in November as we see further restrictions ease in NSW, however this is still a very fluid situation made more so by the political ups and down we are currently in the midst of.

However, we should start considering our options and putting in place anything that may be needed to assist us in resuming in a safe way. As a committee, I ask you to consider the following:

A statement of policy regarding vaccination for the safety and well being of members both physically and mentally and an implementation policy

Options for altered rehearsals

- 1: Complete resumption of full band on Tuesday nights
- 2: Split rehearsals on Tuesday nights depending on the venue restrictions
- 3: Small group or ensemble playing in line with current restrictions
- 4: Rehearsals outdoors at a non-public venue
- 5: Social Type Gatherings

Reinstitution of Covid safe cleaning and ensuring that the burden of that cleaning is shared across the whole ensemble not left to a few

Suitable resumption of rehearsals for COS band and any other ensembles.

I have reviewed our Covid safe plan but will be checking it again as more information becomes available.

Murray

CAMDEN COMMUNITY BAND INC.

Financial Statement for September 2021

The Mac Account.

Last meeting the balance was \$3,278.67

Income Since.

Bank refund for return of cheque book \$6.25  
TOTAL \$3,284.92.

Expenses Since

Jacket Refund \$145  
Gift \$130  
Bank Fee 10¢.  
TOTAL \$275.10

Current Balance of Mac Account \$3009.82.

Term Deposit Mac \$7,000

AN2 Accounts.

Last meeting the balance as per minutes was  
\$2,722.02

No activity the balance remains the same.

Term Deposit with AN2 \$13,181.96.

Total of all accounts = \$25,913.80